
 

 

 

Tuesday, November 12, 2024 
 

After notification to the Connersville News-Examiner and posting a notice at the 
Glenwood Town Hall and Glenwood Post Office, an executive meeting was held at the 
town hall. Denny Richardson, Council President, opened the meeting. Present besides 
Denny were Jo Temple, Council Vice-President; David Miller, Council Member; Mary 
Richardson, Clerk-Treasurer; and Goeffrey Wesling, Town Attorney. 
 
The sole purpose of this meeting was to collect information regarding a potential legal 
issue. 
 
No votes were taken, and no other business was discussed. A motion was made by Jo 
Temple and seconded by Denny Richardson to adjourn the meeting. Approval was 
unanimous. 
 
 
 
 
Mary Richardson 
Clerk-Treasurer 


